
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 

The Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District Board of Directors will hold 

a Public Hearing in its regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, November 14, 2019, 

at 1124 Regal Row, Austin, TX  78748.  The Board Meeting will commence at 4:00 p.m., 

and the Public Hearing will begin at 4:15 p.m. for the following purposes: 

 
 
The City of Buda (City), 405 E. Loop Street, Bldg. 100, Buda, TX, 78610, filed a well 

drilling authorization application on July 8, 2019 with the Barton Springs/Edwards 

Aquifer Conservation District (District) to drill a new nonexempt aquifer storage and 

recovery (ASR) well into the Middle Trinity Aquifer. The City will operate the proposed 

well for storage and recovery of Edwards Aquifer water for public water supply. A 

subsequent application to authorize ASR operations will be filed after the well is 

completed and tested. The well is located at 673 Cullen Blvd., Buda, TX, 78610. For 

further information, please contact the District, 1124 Regal Row, Austin, Texas 78748, 

(512) 282-8441, bseacd@bseacd.org .  You may also contact the applicant, the City of 

Buda, TX, at (512)-312-0084. 

 

 

 

Came to hand and posted on a Bulletin Board in the Courthouse, Travis County, Texas, 

on this, the________ day of _________________ 2019, at _________ a.m. 

            

  

 

_________________________, Deputy Clerk 

       

       Travis County, TEXAS 
 

 
Please note: 

 
The Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District is committed to compliance with the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for effective 

communications will be provided upon request.  Please contact the District office at 512-282-8441 at least 

24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed. 

mailto:bseacd@bseacd.org

